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I AM NEUTRAL ON [SB 1549]. 

 

Normally, when it comes to the treatment of Military Service personnel-I wholly 

support the issue at bar. 

 

But, I was never allowed ( absolutely denied) Military service because I am a 

disabled person. (I still have my Draft card though.) 

 

As I am now considered a "Senior" citizen receiving Social Security and Medicare, 

My Social Security is taxed as income. 

 

I also must pay property tax and I think Senior Citizens should be exempt from 

property taxes as well as my pittance of Social Security income. 

 

I believe all Military personnel should receive some form of significant and I mean 

significant, tax exempt status for their service- for keeping all of us free and safe. 

 

Perhaps all the Legislators in Oregon could be taxed more to make up the difference. 

Governor Kotek should pay double (unless she resigns from Office). 

 

David S. Wall 

Mr. Oregon Concurs, " I really like the 'Governor Kotek resigns from Office,' part." 


